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Regulatory Approaches to Enhance Waste Diversion in the 
Industrial, Commercial and Institutional Sector 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Option 1 - Waste Bylaw Enforcement plus Separate Waste Containers be 

approved for implementation; and 
2. That the City Solicitor amend Bylaw No. 8310, The Waste Bylaw to enact 

Option1. 

 
History 
At the January 13, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report from the, General Manager, Utilities & 
Environment dated January 13, 2020 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a PowerPoint from the Administration on this matter and a 
presentation from Keith Moen, Executive Director, NSBA.  Your Committee also 
received a letter from Darla Lindbjerg, President & CEO, the Chamber, dated January 
10, 2020 with regard to the matter. 
 
In addition to the above recommendation, your Committee also referred this matter to 
the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory Committee for feedback. 
 
 
Attachment 

1. January 13, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 
2. January 10, 2020, letter from Darla Lindbjerg, President & CEO, the Chamber. 


